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MIDSOMER NORTON PRIMARY SCHOOL PTA 

 
Spring Ball 

Friday 28th March 2025 
 

Sunbeams/Sun/Reception/Yr1/Yr2 (KS1) ​​  5.00 pm - 6.15 pm 
Years 3/4/5/6 (KS2)​ ​ ​ ​ ​  6.30 pm – 7.45 pm 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The PTA are proud to invite you all to our Spring Ball! We’re sure the children will be looking forward to 
it as much as we are. DJ Lizzee Rascal will be stepping up to the decks with music, fun and games for 
all ages with some prizes up for grabs! 
 
Ticket prices are £3 per child, payment via Parentpay. Price includes free unlimited water and 
squash. Please can we ask that your child bring their school water bottle, so children are not 
accidentally sharing cups and to cut down on spillages and waste. We will have fizzy drinks and light 
snacks available throughout both discos to purchase with cash if you wish. Parents/Carers are 
required to stay for the duration of the KS1 Disco to supervise their child/children. 
 
KS2 parents/carers may leave their children if they are confident that their child can behave 
appropriately when left unsupervised, and that they are happy to be left. Disruptive behaviour by a 
minority of children can spoil the occasion for others, and jeopardises future events. Parents / carers 
may be contacted and asked to return to collect their child if behavior becomes an issue. Please also 
note that mobile phones are not permitted to be used by the children during the disco. 
 
If your child/children would like to attend, please make payment via Parentpay by Tuesday 25th 
March 2025. Tickets will not be issued but a full list of expected children will be on the door on the 
night.  
 
Entrance to both of the disco’s will be through the main entrance by the office, at KS2 collection time, 
all children must wait to be collected from the school building and dismissed so we can check each 
child goes home with an adult. 
 
If you have any queries please ask us on Facebook or leave a message at the office. As always we 
can’t do these events without your support so if you are able to help on the night with door 
supervising or in the Kitchen, please let know. 
 
Many thanks 
Your PTA Committee 
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